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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
SEARCH FOR MISSING FISHERMEN CONTINUES 

 
The JDF Coast Guard continues the search for three fishermen from         
Old Harbour, St. Catherine who journeyed from that location to the Pedro 
Cays on Saturday 11 July 2009 but have not been seen since. Norman White, 
John Welsh and a man known only as Anthony went missing in a 38ft 
yellow canoe with an outboard engine fitted.  
 
The JDF Coast Guard and fishermen from the Pedro Cays have been 
carrying out a Search and Rescue Mission for the men since Saturday. 
Assistance has also been received from the US Coast Guard. All efforts are 
being made to find the men. 
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